
A Messaage from the  
Learning Center
Organize your life! The school year is winding down and it 
is time to organize your school days and school work. 

Start with your schedule:

• Figure out when you have final exams. Make sure you 
leave plenty of time to study for them, and go to your 
teachers before hand to get extra help. 

• Even though you might be overwhelmed with work, make 
sure you get plenty of rest.

• Study first, socialize later. This is hard to do, especially for 
those of you who are graduating or traveling this summer. 
But remember, you only get one chance to take that test. 

Next, organize your school work!

• Start by throwing out any old papers that you are sure 
you won’t need for your exams. If you aren’t sure about 
something, double check with a classmate or teacher.

• Return all library books!

• Separate your study materials by class.
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A Letter from the Elementary 
Principal, Ben Voborsky
The weather has started to heat up again in Khartoum.  
This week we had a series of exciting end of the year 
elementary swim days. Grades 1-5 all went to the Greek Club 
and spent time swimming, building community, and having 
fun outside of school. It is great to be able to get outside 
of the KAS campus and relate to each other in a different 
environment. Every student I talked to had an amazing time 
swimming, although some first grade students were more 
excited about the bus ride! I would like to thank all the 
parents who supported this event and all the chaperones for 
their help and enthusiasm! Our goal was to have fun and 
safe swim days and we know we did it!  Some students had 
never swum before and got to experience a great sport, other 
students demonstrated their excellent abilities but at the end 
of the day everyone left with a smile o䰀଀
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